
Freedom of Information Request - FOI2024/196 

 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request.  

I would like to request the following information please: Will Wye Valley NHS Trust be considering 

the replacement or purchase of any patient trolleys in the current financial year (April 2024 – 

March 2025), and if yes, for which hospitals/departments please?  

 

To clarify, I am referring to ED/resus/trauma trolleys, endoscopy trolleys, theatre/recovery trolleys, 

patient transfer trolleys, and short stay ward trolleys. 
 
I have considered your request and have set out the Trust’s response below: 

We recently purchased 7 beds for our new elective surgical hub and 3 are to be ordered for the 

new community diagnoses centre project.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Freedom of Information Officer 


